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13th February 2024 
 

 Rail Safe Friendly x Guilsborough Academy: Your Future in Rail networking event 
 
Dear parent/carers, 
 
Following the launch at Guilsborough Academy of the Rail Safe Friendly initiative last year, 
we are pleased to announce that an anniversary event has been arranged, including an 
important opportunity for our students to meet and network with a wide range of 
employers.  
 
The event will take place on Wednesday 20th March.  
 
There will be a presentation regarding the anniversary of the Rail Safe Friendly campaign 
launch followed by employer networking. Students in Years 11-13 are then invited to join 
the networking event during P3 to speak with our visitors. If your child would like to take 
part in this fantastic opportunity, please complete this form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/p4Tf29HUnh by 3pm Friday 1st March.  
 
We would also like to offer the opportunity for parents to join the event, though cannot 
confirm at this stage whether this will be possible. If this would be of interest to you, there 
is space to indicate such on the above form. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Miss P. Hunt 
Director of Careers 
Guilsborough Academy 
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